


















 

 

                   festival extras 
 Thanks for all you do!  

Fr. Paul and Fr. Tom hosted a gathering to thank our Festival operating core team 
and booth chairpersons for a successful Around The World Festival 2018.  

We couldn't have done it without you! Till next year... 


